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INFORMATION CIRCULAR No. 51

Subject: Traffic on the Place des Nations

1. I wish to inform you that the competent authorities are keeping to the announced 
schedule for the remodelling of the Place des Nations, and the new Place will be inaugurated 
in the autumn of 2006.

2. Work over the coming months will concentrate on the remodelling of the space in the 
centre of the Place and in front of the International Telecommunication Union building. The 
new public area will begin to take shape.

3. The next important development will affect traffic. The temporary roundabout will be 
removed in early December 2005 to make way for the final road layout.

4. For further information on the Esplanade des Nations scheme, consult the Geneva 
municipal Service d’aménagement et d’éclairage public by telephone, at 022 418 4200, or at 

.www.ville-ge.ch/nations

(Signed): Hany Abdel Aziz
Officer-in-charge, Division of Administration
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